

Volume 10 • Issue 4



2017 IRA Contribution Deadline is almost here

Don't forget that April 17, 2018 is the last day for opening an IRA or contributing to your IRA for tax year 2017. This applies to both traditional IRAs and Roth IRAs. If you have any questions about opening an IRA or funding your IRA, call the credit union and we will be happy to assist you.



Tax Refunds, Fast, Secure

When you file your 2017 taxes, be sure to request that your tax refunds be automatically deposited into your checking account at Postal Family Credit Union. You will receive your refund quicker, and it will be safe and secure when you have it directly deposited into your account. No more worrying about it in your mailbox. Contact the credit union today for more information on our Direct Deposit services.

IN MEMORIAM Jim Worden

We lost a dear friend and colleague with the sudden passing of Jim Worden. Jim began his second career at PFCU's Dayton Branch many years ago and was always quick with a friendly smile, a wave, and a joke. Jim brightened every one of our days! As you can see Jim was quite a character and is sorely missed...







Always in our Hearts

Tax Time Again, Tax Day is Tuesday, April 17, 2018

You must submit your 2017 tax forms electronically or have them postmarked by Tuesday, April 17, 2018. But even if you wait until the last moment to file your taxes, there are three things you can do right now to lessen the stress.



- 1. Get a set of folders or large envelopes and label them for your various tax documents. As you receive tax information from your employer, the Credit Union and any other financial institutions, any investments you hold and so on, place them in the appropriate folder.
- 2. Make a folder for possible tax deductions as well. Go through your year's receipts and pull out those related to real estate taxes, charitable donations, medical expenses, etc., and place them in the folder. Dig out your 2016 return to help you remember what you claimed previously.
- 3. If you are eligible, contribute to your Individual Retirement Account. You have until tax day to do so, but the sooner the better. Because the interest is accumulating tax free, you will want to maximize the time you have your money tucked away for retirement. For complete details, contact your tax advisor.

Say Hello...

Postal Family Credit Union's Trusted Insurance Partner is TruStage Insurance Agency. Andrew VanSickle, a regional Liberty Mutual agent licensed in Ohio, Kentucky and Indiana and a Downtown Cincinnati Resident will be on hand in the Cincinnati lobby on payroll Friday's to answer all your insurance questions. Stop by and say hello to Andrew and begin saving money each month on all your insurance needs!







Postal Family Credit Union, Inc. PRIVACY POLICY

Postal Family Credit Union, Inc. is owned by its members and run by a Board of Directors you elect. You can be confident that your financial privacy is a top priority of this credit union. We are required by law to give you this privacy notice to explain how we collect, use, and safeguard your personal financial information. If you have any questions, please contact a member service representative at 513-381-8600 or 1-800-265-4527.

INFORMATION WE COLLECT AND DISCLOSE ABOUT YOU

Postal Family Credit Union, Inc. collects nonpublic information about you from the following sources:

- Information we receive from you on applications or other forms;
- Information about your transactions and experiences with us or
- Information about your use of our Web site through cookies (small pieces of data stored by your Internet browser on your computer) or other technology that may be used to , among other things, remember passwords for you, help us provide you with customized content; and
- Information we receive from a consumer reporting agency (i.e. credit bureaus).

We are committed to providing you with competitive products and services designed to meet your financial needs, which necessitates that we share information about you to complete your transactions and to provide you with certain financial opportunities. In order to do so, we have entered into agreements with other companies that provide either services to us or additional financial products for you to consider. The Credit Union's Board of Directors has approved each of these companies.

We may also disclose information we collect about you under other circumstances as permitted or required by law. These disclosures typically include information to process transactions on your behalf, conduct the operations of our credit union, follow your instructions, or protect the security of our financial records.

If you terminate your membership with Postal Family Credit Union, Inc., we will not share information we have collected about you, except as permitted by law.

HOW WE PROTECT YOUR INFORMATION

Postal Family Credit Union, Inc. restricts access to nonpublic personal information about you to those employees who have a specific business purpose for using it. Our employees are trained on the importance of maintaining confidentiality and member privacy. We maintain physical, electronic, and procedural safeguards that comply with federal regulations and leading industry practices to safeguard your nonpublic personal information.

WHAT YOU CAN DO TO HELP PROTECT YOUR PRIVACY

Postal Family Credit Union, Inc. is committed to protecting the privacy of its members. Members can help by following these simple guidelines:

- Keep your information with us current. If your address or phone number changes, please let us know immediately. It is important that we have current information on how to reach you. If we detect potentially fraudulent or unauthorized activity or use of an account, we will contact you immediately.
- Be cautious when disclosing your account numbers, social security numbers, etc. to other persons. If someone calls you, explains the call is on behalf of the credit union and asks for your account number, you should beware. Official credit union staff will have access to your information and will not need to ask for
- Protect your account numbers, card numbers, PINs (personal identification numbers) and passwords. Never keep your PIN with your ATM, debit or credit cards that can provide free access to your accounts if your card is lost or stolen.

"BRING YOUR LOAN HOME"

- Receive a \$100 Gas Card!*
- Defer your payments for 90 days!
- We will match or beat vour rate!*

Transfer an existing loan or credit card balance from another institution and bring your loan home!

How can you say no?

Stop in or call 513.381.8600 Extension #3

*Balance must be at least \$10,000 or greater to qualify. For loan balances below \$10,000 only the 90 day deferment will be offered. Member must qualify for the loan under normal underwriting guidelines. Minimum rate floor of this offer is 2.49% APR. Interest will accrue over the 90 day deferment period regardless of balance. Member must be able to provide verification of existing rate. Existing PFCU loans are excluded.

Hours and **Information**



Mailing Address:

P.O. Box 14403 Cincinnati, OH 45250-0403

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday: 9:00 a.m to 5:00 p.m. Wednesday: 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.



Accounts

Insured

Cincinnati: 1243 West 8th Street, Cincinnati, 0H 45203 Tel: 513-381-8600, Toll Free: 1-800-265-4527, Fax: 513-345-8726

Dayton: 1111 East Fifth Street, Dayton OH 45401 937-228-7691, Toll Free: 1-800-265-4527

Closed 11:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. for Lunch

Personal Account Line:

Call P.A.L. for all your account information. If you are in area codes 513, 812 or 859 call 632-5693... all other area codes call 1-800-621-9722. Or visit WebPal II at www.urmycu.com

insured, and if the institution fails, the Federal Government does not guarantee that depositors will get back their money. MEMBERS ACCOUNTS ARE NOT INSURED OR GUARANTEED BY ANY GOVERNMENT OR GOVERNMENT-SPONSORED AGENCY.

Dates to remember... US Tax Day, April 17, 2018



PRVPOL/02/01